NOTICE
UNIVERSITY OF VAVUNIYA, SRI LANKA
VACANCIES FOR THE POST OF
TEMPORARY POSITIONS

WALK-IN INTERVIEW

Walk-in interview for the following posts will be held on 6th July 2023 at the
Boardroom of the University of Vavuniya, Pambaimadu, Vavuniya.

Office of the Vice Chancellor
. Temporary Assistant Lecturer in Tamil for Sinhala Students (10.00 a.m)

[I. Temporary Assistant Lecturer in Sinhala for Tamil Students  (10.30 a.m)

Applicants who are interested in the above posts are requested to visit
University of Vavuniya Website http://www.vau.ac.lk for further details.

Registrar/ University of Vavuniya
24.06.2023




